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Dear Year 7 Parents and Carers 
 
I would like to say how delighted we have been with the way the students have settled into their 
language learning at Beaminster School.   

I would also like to thank you for taking the time to complete our recent language survey in preparation 
for Year 8.  

As a modern foreign language is a compulsory subject that students are expected to undertake at 
GCSE, we know that it is important to be able to provide a choice for our students. 

Therefore, we are delighted to confirm that we have been able to meet all of the student preferences 
expressed. Teaching groups and timetables have now been finalised for next year and we are unable 
to make any further changes. 

May I take this opportunity to wish you all a good summer and we look forward to welcoming the 
students back in September. 

Ms J Forster 

Head of MFL 
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